
Cardiff Yacht Club

2017

RNLI Charity race & The Coxy Cup     
24th June

This is a race to raise money for the Penarth RNLI, all entries 
will be asked to pay £10 to enter, if you wish to pay more this
will be greatly appreciated, all of which will be donated to 
the RNLI.

The Coxy Cup is a race in memory of Graham Cox between 
NUSC and CYC

Byron handicap fleet race Free berthing for all entries    
You are racing for the RNLI Trophy which is to remain at CYC

SATURDAY EVENING

Live entertainment Hot food available

ENTRY AND RACE INFORMATION

Contact Gary Brooks Sailing Secretary

For an entry form and sailing instructions

gbrooksga@aol.com or text 07891066807

mailto:gbrooksga@aol.com

